
TOWN OF SOUTHWICK 
 

Public Hearing – 5:55 PM Tuesday, February 5, 2019 
 

5:55 PM Town Office Building 
454 College Highway, Southwick 

FY 2019 Southwick Community Development Fund Application 
 
The Southwick Board of Selectmen will conduct a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 
February 5, 2019 at 5:55 PM at the Southwick Town Office Building, 454 College 
Highway, Southwick, MA.  The public is encouraged to attend this meeting to 
discuss the proposed FY19 application to the MA Department of Housing and 
Community Development.  The application will be filed no later than March 1, 
2019. 
 
The town is seeking input on community needs and the proposed project to be 
included in the grant application.  Projects currently being discussed include 
engineering for Bungalow Street, infrastructure improvements on Bungalow 
Street and/or town-wide housing rehabilitation.  
 
The Southwick Town Office Building is handicapped accessible. Persons who 
require special accommodations should contact the town at least one week prior 
to the hearing date at (413) 569-5995. For further information contact PVPC 
Deputy Director James M. Mazik at (413) 781-6045 or jmmazik@pvpc.org. 


